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Pacific Gas and Electric Company 77 Beate Street JamesO Sh"er
Sa7 Ff190sco, CA 94106 V(e Prescer,!

415|973 4Ee4 Ntear Po.ser Gene'aSon
h'iX 910 372 6557

May 12, 1988

PG&E Letter No.: DCL-88-128

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Oesk

,
Hishington D.C. 20555

Re: Docket No. 50-275, OL-DPR-80
Diablo Canyon Unit 1
Reply to a Notice of Violation in
NRC Inspection Report No. 50-275/88-05

Gentlemen:

The enclosure to this letter contains safeguards information that
must be protected against unauthorized disclosure in accordance with
10 CFR 73.21.

NRC Inspection Report No. 50-275/88-05, dated April 21, 1988,
contained a Notice of Violation citing one Severity Level IV
violation concerning plant security. PG&E's response to the
violation is provided in the enclosure.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this material on the enclosed copy of
this letter and return it in the enclosed addressed envelope.

Sincerely, s

wq

. D. Shi er

cc: B. A. Dettman
R. F. Locke
J. B. Martin N

| P. P. Narbut O
R. G. Todaro

IJ. D. Townsend
CCC (w/o encl.) g

GONPRAC (w/o encl.) [ I

| RMS (
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